
This unofficial English text is for information purposes only. The official text is in the 

Greek language. 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

The Cyprus Securities and Exchange Commission informs the investors that it will 

update its telephony system from 12.30 p.m. tomorrow Friday, 13 January 2012 and 

during the Weekend. The update might cause temporary interruption on the telephony 

system.  

 

As a result of these updates, the Commission’s central telephone number will change 

to 22 506 600 and will be in effect as of Monday 16 January 2012. 

 

 

 

Thursday, 12 January 2012 

 


